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Gresham, Ore.— Missing siblings reported to have run away last week have been located. Gresham 

police asked the public for assistance with locating missing 10 and 12-year-old siblings, Alexander 

“Alex” and Alissa Lewis on May 29. They left their home in the 1200 block of NW Wonderview Dr., 

in Gresham, sometime after school on May 28. Their mother had received reports of sightings while 

they were gone but those tips did not lead to their return. On June 4, Gresham Police renewed the call 

for help, asking for anyone with information of their whereabouts to call 911. 

 

Today, both Alex and Alissa were located safe and unharmed. Detectives are thankful for the support 

of the community and partner agencies who helped with the investigation. Gresham Police is asking 

the public to respect the family’s privacy and no further information about the case will be released.  
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